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Each December on National Wreaths Across America Day, Wreaths 
Across America’s mission to Remember, Honor and Teach is carried 
out by coordinating wreath-laying ceremonies at Arlington National 
Cemetery, as well as over 1,200 additional locations in all 50 U.S. 
states, at sea, and abroad.  

 

Visit the Wreaths Across America website for more information and if 
you would like to volunteer with the organization.   
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SERVICES AVAILABLE: 

 Family support/case   
management   (including 
deployment support) 

 Informed assignment 
screening 

 Special housing considera-
tion (HQMC EFMP) 

 EFMP attorney assistance 
 Resources and referrals 
 Support at IEP meetings 
 Eligibility for Tricare ECHO 

(with qualifying condi-
tions) 

 Transition assistance  
(Warm Hand-off) 

 Workshops and trainings 
 Lending library 
 Loan locker 

 Respite Care Reimburse-
ment Program 

 Family Needs Assessment 
and Service Plan 

HENDERSON HALL  
EFMP TEAM 

Email: efmphh@usmc-
mccs.org   
Program Manager:  
703-693-6510 
Family Case Worker: 
703-693-4172  
Family Case Worker: 
703-693-6368 
VACANT 
Training, Education, & Out-
reach Specialist: 
703-693-5353 
Administrative  
Specialist: 
703-693-7195 
 

http://archive.defense.gov/photoessays/PhotoEssaySS.aspx?ID=5807
http://www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/#join-us
mailto:efmphh@usmc-mccs.org
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What's the difference between a service animal and an emotional support 
animal? The Department of Justice defines a service animal as a dog that is 
"individually trained to do work or perform tasks for a person with a disability." 
Tasks must be directly related to the person's disability, such as detecting 
seizures or guiding a blind person. By contrast, an emotional support animal 
can be any species that "provides comfort just by being with the person."  
 
Under the Americans with Disabilities Act, you can take a service animal to a 
public place like a movie theater or restaurant. The staff can ask only two 
questions: Is the animal required because of a disability, and what task has the 
animal been trained to do? You cannot be required to provide any 
documentation on the disability or the service animal. Service animals are 
exempt from no pet policies, pet surcharges, or specific breed bans. There are 
some exceptions; for example, a service dog can be prohibited from a portion 
of a college dorm reserved for students with allergies to pet dander. 
 
To be allowed entry to a public place, a service or emotional support animal 
must be under control and housebroken. They must be leashed or tethered, 
unless doing so would prevent the animal from effectuating its duty. The dog 
may not bark repeatedly in a quiet place. An out-of-control animal can be 
excluded from the premises.  



Register Here  

https://usg02.safelinks.protection.office365.us/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.asnv.org%2Fupcoming-events&data=05%7C01%7CChristina.chipman%40usmc-mccs.org%7Ced18de1a0f15441229b908dac7df1dd4%7C5dc680587e2741faa6bf5737a05915ff%7C1%7C0%7C638042058368699489%7CUnknown%7CT


Be A Mentor! Be A Hero! 
 

Who:  Marines mentor volunteers 

 

What: Mentoring Program - We have wonderful students who are in great need of social, emotional and mental support.   

 

When:  It will be Tuesdays twice a month from November-June anywhere from a ½ hr. to 1 ½ hr during the student’s lunch/
recess time.  November-June, twice a month, time: TBD 

 

Where: Barcroft Elementary School, 625 S Wakefield St, Arlington, VA 22204 

 

If you are interested in being a long term mentor, we ask that you commit to this school year (2022-23) and you will be 
assigned the same student/s elementary age per Marine for the entire school year to develop trust and a rapport.   

We also have the option for mentor volunteers to come in when they can on Tuesdays instead of a long term commitment 
(we will try to work with you on other days if Tuesdays are not good for you, but there is not guarantee.)   

There will be a short training that should not take longer than 30 minutes.   

During the first few meetings with your students there will be “getting to know you” activities that will be given to you from 
the new Barcroft ES POC.  After a few weeks of getting to know your students and feeling comfortable with them you will be 
able to move on to mentoring.  

 

Every child deserves a caring adult in their life. 

Mentoring Can: 

Improve confidence 

Raise Academic Performance 

Promote Self Respect 

Increase School Attendance 

Improve attitude 

Build Self-Esteem 

 

Please pass this along to anyone you know who might be 
interested. 

 

Please contact AMY if you are interested!   

You will receive volunteer hours! 

 

Amy Fishman 

School Liaison  

Marine Corps Community Services 

amy.fishman@usmc-mccs.org 

mailto:amy.fishman@usmc-mccs.org


With the New Year approaching quickly, 

what goals are set for 2023? 

New Car? New Home? 

Or maybe a new Baby is in your future? 

Need Credit repair tips? 

Or even starting to question your 

retirement funds? 

Now the question becomes, how do these 

ventures become financed? 

Meet with our Personal Financial 

Counselors 

Appointments can be done over the phone, 

in person, virtual, anytime day or 

evening. 

Appointments can be used for couples, spouses or the active duty service 

member 

Steve Harris AFC - 703-693-6950 steven.harris2@usmc-mccs.org 

 

OR 

Rob Rea CFP - 202-384-5731 pfc.henderson.usmc@zeiders.com 
 

Did you know? 
Saturday December 3, 2022 is International Day of Persons with 

Disabilities Day 

The United Nations Decade of Disabled Persons was held from 1983 to 

1992 to enable  governments and organizations to implement measures to 

improve the life of disabled persons all over the world. On October 14, 

1992, as this decade drew to a close, the UN General Assembly 

proclaimed December 3 as the International Day of Disabled Persons. 

This day was first observed on December 3, 1992. On December 18, 2007, 

the assembly changed the observance's name from the "International Day 

of Disabled Persons" to the "International Day of Persons with 

Disabilities". The new name was first used in 2008.  

mailto:steven.harris2@usmc-mccs.org
mailto:pfc.henderson.usmc@zeiders.com


https://www.militaryonesource.mil/special-needs/efmp/efmp-survey/


DISCLAIMER: The contents of this newsletter do 

not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the 

Department of Defense, nor does the mention of 

trade names, commercial products, gift suggestions, 

or organizations imply endorsement by the USMC. 

       

  

 

HH Lunch & 
Learn Series 
Community 
Resources 

11:30—12:30 

    

     Special Needs 
Forum with our 
EFMP Attorney 
on FB Live 
11:30—12:30 

 

  HH Lunch & 
Learn Series 

Establishing 
Dependency 

11:30—12:30 

First Day of 

Winter 

   

Christmas  

Day 

Christmas  

Day Observed 

Offices closed 

    New Years  

Eve 

       

https://surveys.max.gov/index.php/71827?lang=en

